
Bill Summary 

2nd Session of the 59th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: SB 2018 

 Version: INT 

 Request No. 2473 

 Author: Sen. Rader 

 Date: 01/26/2024 

 

Bill Analysis 

 

SB 2018 requires all entities that apply for additional training programs within the Training for 

Industry Program to report to the Department of Career and Technology Education whether the 

training is for new employee positions within the entity due to an expansion or a new employee 

for an existing position resulting from employee turnover. Such entities shall be required to 

submit a report containing the overall retention of employees that receive training for a period of 

no less than 3 years following training.  
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